
From: Robin Collingwood  
Sent: 30 June 2020 17:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application Ref. 2020/2044/P 

 

Dear Sirs' 
 

Re: Planning application ref: 2020/2044/P. 
Erection of a single storey side/rear ground floor extension . Flat A, 68 Agamemnon 
Road London NW6 1EH. 
 

We would like to register our objection to the rear development in the above 
proposal. It would set a  bad precedent for anyone wishing to do similar works to the 
rear of other buildings in our street on the northern side, We already have very small 
backgardens and any development of the proposed order would blight both our right 
to light and our already very restricted views. In our case, at 76 Agamemnon Road, 
we have had to endure a very high (3 meters plus) side development created by a 
previous neighbour, who has now left the area and left us with much reduced natural 
light to our back rooms and a diminished exterior view. Enough is enough please 
maintain the little green space that we have. 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Michele and Robin Collingwood 

 

76 Agamemnon Road, 
London, 
NW6 1EH 

 


